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Wah Yan College, Kowloon Past Students’ Association 

Looking for alumni in Australia 
 
WYKPSA has recently received requests from a 
number of alumni and former teachers for contacts 
of those alumni now in Australia (Sydney and 
Melbourne).  
 
If you or any WYK alumni group is now in 
Australia and is willing to get in touch with those 
alumni / former teachers, please let us know and 
provide your contact details by sending an email 
to wahyanpsa@gmail.com and we will pass your 
contact to them. 

WYKPSA had dinner with Mr. Warren Chung, the 
principal designate, on 9 May 2013. 

Do you remember?! During recess, lunch time and after school, we ran and played on the grass football pitch of our 
School, where we breathed and enjoyed the freedom offered by of our alma mater. Whatever we did there, our grass 
football pitch gave us a lot of memories. It was a part of our school life.  
 
Our School has been doing its best in preserving the grass pitch for our students over the years. Unfortunately, since 
the last decade, the condition of the grass football pitch has deteriorated. Recently, a group of dedicated alumni has 
gathered input from our schoolmates and proposed an idea on the redevelopment of the sports facilities in WYK. 
Their vision is to redevelop the sports facilities in WYK. As the first step, they wish to renovate the grass football 
pitch by 2014.  
 
For more details about the redevelopment project, please refer to their feasibility report at  
http://www.wykpsa.org.hk/wp-content/uploads/2013/05/WYK_football_field_project.pdf  



	
  

The Annual General Meeting & Annual Dinner of WYKPSA will be held on 1 June 2013 and the details are as 
follows: 
 
Date:  1 June 2013 (Saturday) 
Time:  6:30 p.m. (AGM) / 7:30 p.m. (Annual Dinner) 
Venue:  Tung Yuen Seafood Restaurant (東園金閣海鮮酒家) 
Address: 1/F, 191 Lockhart Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 
 
Please access the website of WYKPSA at http://www.wykpsa.org.hk for the Notice of AGM, Nomination Form 
and Reply Slip.  

In light of the good response on the War Game Fun Day held last month, the Tactical Shooting Group is going to 
organize another indoor war game CQB fun day on 25 May 2013, details of which are as follows: 
 
Date: 25 May 2013 (Saturday) 
Time: 3:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Site: 5/F, Heng Seng Industrial Building, 185-187 Wai Yip Street, Kwun Tong 
Fee: HK$270 including equipment rental 
 HK$190 for self-prepared equipment 
 (Subject to any discount which may be obtained by WYKPSA) 
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact Miro Ng (96) at 9781 1721. For registration, please send an email to 
wahyanpsa@gmail.com or inform Miro by whatsapp, setting out your: 
 
1. Full name 
2. Graduation year 
3. Whether you have any self-prepared equipment or not 
 
You are also welcome to bring your family members and friends to join! 


